
It is with joy that I pen these few words to wish all my people of the Homeland and
in the Diaspora a happy Independence Day. We do celebrate 39 years and the
struggles continue but God will see us through.

The journey to this place was not an easy one, but we persevere with good
leadership. We should be very happy that we haven’t gone to the IMF for any
structural adjustments and the country is moving upwards.

Thanks to our Prime Minister and the Leader of the Opposition for the jobs they are
doing. The negatives are transformed to positives for the good governance of the
Cabinet.

May God bless the Prime Minister Dr Ralph Gonsalves and the Cabinet. Bless the
Leader of the opposition and all elected officials and God bless the people of St.
Vincent and the Grenadines

Sir Godfrey Gregg


